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18th June 2023
Dear Parents and Carers
Year 3/4 Trip To Van Gogh Experience

To consolidate our learning of Vincent Van Gogh, we have planned an exciting trip to
the Van Gogh Experience on Monday 10th July 2023.

The children will be travelling by coach and will be leaving school at 9.30am. They
will return in time for the end of the day.

Your child will require a packed lunch with no glass bottles. A packed lunch can be
ordered via school at a cost of £2.45. Children eligible for Free School Meals will
have a pack lunch provided. Please complete the Google form using the link below;

Packed Lunch Choice

In the interest of safety, we ask that all children wear their school uniform, please
ensure they have a coat and comfortable school shoes.

The cost of the trip is £8.50. Payments can be made on your parent pay account.
When you make your payment, this will automatically give your consent for your child
to attend this trip.

It is important for us to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental
contributions, it will not be possible for the trip to take place and it will be cancelled.

Many thanks for your continued support.
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Miss Peacock
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